School Uniforms D@

Ireland’s Leading Online School Uniform Shop

Ratoath Co”ege

Mobile shop will visit your school for

Uniform Fitting & Purchase
Tuesday August 6th 9.30am to 11am

Tuesday August 13th 9.30am to 11am

Tuesday August 20th 9.30am to 11am

Minimum deposit payment of €50 must be paid on all orders

Cash & Card payments accepted on all above dates
Payment cannot be accepted via telephone or cheque

Order Online

www.schooluniformsdirect.ie

Contact us
info@schooluniformsdirect.ie

(059) 64 81241 (086) 898 3937
Kaideen & Co. Ltd., Baltinglass, Co. Wicklow (W91 C8CE) o



"Uniform Fitting & Purchase" dates are when School Uniforms Direct visit
your school so that students can be fitted for and purchase their new uniform.

If an item needs to be ordered for you there is the option of

paying in full or paying a minimum deposit of €50.

If any item requires personalisation a minimum deposit
payment of €50 must be made at the time of ordering.

How do I get my uniform?
Purchase your new uniform in your school on the date(s) noted on this flyer.
If you require a personalised garment with namelinitial embroidery please be aware that
processing time can take two working weeks.
Uniforms can also be purchased online throughout the year from
www.SchoolUniformsDirect.ie.

What if I cannot visit the school on the collection day?

If you have ordered a uniform and cannot collect it during our school visit we suggest
you give your docket or a photograph of your docket to another parent/friend and have
them collect it for you.

Alternatively you can visit our shop or have it delivered by courier (delivery charges apply,
parcel must be signed for & significant processing time must be allowed for prior to
school commencing).

How do I pay for my uniform?
Card and cash payments only accepted on the days we visit your school.
Cheques and telephone payments cannot be accepted.

My child is still growing, it is too early to fit for a uniform?
It is recommended to purchase your new school uniform early.
Leaving it until the week before school begins is not advised.

Here in School Uniforms Direct we have many years of experience fitting students with
uniforms to fit for the full school year ahead and hopefully a little longer. With this
experience we ensure to allow for growth over the summer time too.

We ask you to trust our judgement and recommendations when we measure your
garments larger than needed at the time of fitting.

If you wish to change sizes upon collection that is ho problem.

(Excluding personalised goods.)

What is your returns policy?
Items can be returned within 30 days of purchase or school delivery with a valid
receipt and goods unworn, in their original packaging and with tags still attached.
Personalised garments cannot be changed, exchanged or refunded.



